The Department of Physics and Astronomy at Hunter College of the City University of New
York invites applications for a teaching lecturer position to begin Fall 2015. This is a tenure
track position, with annual evaluation for reappointment.

Applicants qualified with a Ph.D. in Physics, Astronomy or closely related field are encouraged
to apply. We seek an individual with a commitment to quality undergraduate education and with
knowledge of current effective educational practices. The position will be focused on the
teaching of introductory level courses in physics, and may include lab coordination and

curriculum development as well.

Hunter College has an urban setting in Manhattan and attracts a diverse undergraduate student
population. To apply, please visit the CUNY website and submit a letter of interest, curriculum
vitae, and a statement of teaching philosophy, as well as contact information for at least three
references. At least one reference should attest to the applicant's teaching abilities. Screening of
applications will begin in the early spring semester, and will continue to be accepted until the
position is filled. Inquiries about the position should be directed to Neepa Maitra

nmaitra@hunter.cuny.edu.

Hunter College is an EO/AA employer.



